
Project Update: November 2017 

 

During the meeting with the communities at the project site: 

 

a) People were introduced/ inquired about the target species. 

b) Presentation was made on different aspects of the species and conservation 

importance. 

c) Potential habitat of the target species, Baer's pochard, was determined as per 

the past reports and verbal narration made by the riparian communities of the 

project site. 

 

During the next phase of the study, extensive field excursion will be carried out in effort 

to record the presence of the target species (to meet the Objective I: determine the 

presence and absence of the target species in the project site). 

 

 


